
Term Planner 

• Week 7 & 8 NAPLAN 

• Tuesday 21 March—   
Harmony Day  

• Wednesday 22 March—
Parent Assembly  

• Friday 24 March—      
Ride to School Day  

• Thursday 6 April—       
Last day for Term 1 

Future Dates 

2023 School  
Development Days 

Friday 2 June  

Monday 17 July  

Monday 9 October 

Friday 15 December 

TPS Bulletin 10 March 2023 
Week 6 Term 1 

A message from the Principal…………….. 

Dear Parents and Guardians,  

 

What a great start to our term! I would like to thank Tammin Primary School staff,      

parents, and students for such a smooth start to 2023.  

 

School Council  

We had our first council meeting in week 4. Thank you to those involved, it is fantastic 

to see your dedication to our school community.  

 

School Chair: Kate Raston  

Parent Representatives: Keira Wirth, Daniel Jackson, Sarah Symons, Melissa Marchant  

Staff Representatives: Emma De Cinque, Sara Garcia-Zoiti, Emma Button  

 

P&C  

Our P&C also had its first meeting this week. Thank you to all that attended and        

offered to help. Congratulations to our elected P&C representatives. 

 

President: Keira Wirth  

Vice President: Melissa Marchant  

Secretary: Kate Raston 

Treasurer: Racheal King  

 

Assembly  

We have our Term 1 parent assembly on the 22nd March at 9am (Wednesday, Week 8) 

We would love to see you all there!  

 

Communication  

A reminder to all parents that communication with classroom teachers is to be made 

through Seesaw, your child’s diary, or a phone call to the school office. Please         

remember messages on social media or personal phone numbers regarding school 

matters is not an appropriate form of communication.  

 

Thank you,  

 

 

 

Emma De Cinque  

Acting Principal  
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Clean up Australia Day  
Last Thursday the Shire of Tammin and Better Beginnings students joined 

us for an excursion to clean up the community. Our Tammin tribe did a 

fantastic job of safely picking up rubbish with the Shire’s outside crew. 

Great work team!  
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Last Friday our students took part in the annual 

swimming carnival with Meckering Primary School 

and Kellerberrin District High School at Cunderdin.  

It was great to see so many students enjoying the 

water and taking part in the day. Congratulations 

to all the medal winners and Kellerberrin for      

taking home the shield. Good luck to Jack & Nina 

in todays Interschool Swimming Carnival in       

Merredin.  



Voluntary Contributions  2023 

Term 1 2023 Planner  

 

 

Payment Options  

EFT  Tammin Primary School  

  BSB: 086 732 

  AC: 508369140 

  Reference: Students name  
 

Your contributions will be used to supplement school funding for 

example—School incursions and excursions, extra resources to 

support and extend learning programs etc. 
 

Total Payable $50  
 

For more than one child attending TPS, a contribution discount 

applies: 

2 Children      $90.00 

3 or more Children       $120.00 
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